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CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF CLASSES V TO VIII  
ONLINE LIVE CLASSES (THIRD PHASE) 

Dear Parent,  

Greetings from Indian School Muscat!! 

As we are commencing the second term of this academic year and also keeping the current COVID 

pandemic situation in mind, the following amendments will be incorporated in online classes w.e.f. 

Sunday, October 4, 2020.  

 

 Online Live Classes will now be held in individual classrooms instead of in combined classes 

to make it more interactive and effective. Students are already a part of these classrooms. So, no 

new invitation will be received by the students. 

 Video recordings, Study materials and assignments will now be posted in these individual 

classrooms. 

 In case you want any previous recordings for future reference, you may download it in your device 

on or before October 8, 2020 from the combined classrooms. The combined classes will be 

dissolved after October 8,2020. 

 Owing to the demand from parents, the number of English and Second Language periods in 

Classes VII and VIII has been increased to three. There will be an increase of two periods/week 

for classes VII & VIII as mentioned in the general circular. 

 On Sundays and Tuesdays, Class VIII will have an additional period from 9:15 a.m. to 9:50 am. 

and on Mondays and Wednesdays, Class VII will have an additional period from 11:30 a.m. to 

12:05 p.m. 

 Day wise timetable will be shared to you by your class teacher. 
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 Classes having language combinations, the second language and third language classes will be 

held in a separate classroom.  

 

Language Combinations Classroom to join for language 

classes 

Hindi- Arabic students of Classes VIII C &D 8CD-HINDI-ARABIC 

French-Hindi students of Classes VIII C &D 8CD-FRENCH-Hindi 

Hindi -Arabic students of Class V D 5D HINDI-ARABIC 

Hindi-Sanskrit students of Class VII O 7O- HINDI-SANSKRIT 

Hindi-Sanskrit students of Class VIII H 8H -HINDI-SANSKRIT 

 

Students are once again reminded to be on time for the classes and not to use school official id for 

any other purposes such as for creating social networking site ids, registering for games, creating 

meeting links for friendly gatherings etc. Students are reminded not to use the chat box for passing 

any personal/private message. Stringent action will be initiated against those who violate this. 

Students are required to be decently dressed during the live sessions. Any Student trying to enter the 

google classroom other than the official email id will be denied the access.  

 

With warm regards, 

      

Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan         

Principal            


